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Parties interested in receiving funding for services provided to Baltimore County Public Schools 
stakeholders from the Maryland Community Health Resources Commission (MCHRC)'s 
Request for Proposals under the Maryland Consortium on Consolidated Community Supports 
(Consortium) are required to receive a letter of support from Baltimore County Public Schools. 

Requests for letters of support should be submitted at this link by Friday, September 22. 
Responses to the request will be sent by Wednesday, October 4. 

Baltimore County Public Schools has identified the following priority needs that support its 
Blueprint for Maryland's Future and will consider supporting proposals that address the 
established needs: 

• Evidence-Based Programs/Practices (EBPs) that provide or enhance social-emotional
learning in after-school/weekend programs, particularly those that target rniddle-school-
aged youth.

• Mentoring or other EBPs for at-risk youth.
• Training for school staff on EBPs.
• Expanded access to behavioral health counseling, including telehealth. Note, providers of

telehealth services must undergo BCPS fingerprinting and background checks, and the
sponsoring agency must provide a staff member at the school to supervise telehealth
encounters that occur dming the school day.

• Expanded access to behavioral health counseling for uninsured and under-insured children
and youth, including support for prescriptions.

Questions should be directed to MCCCSLetters@bcps.org. 

https://forms.office.com/r/tMJYSfCs6M



